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Monday, May 24, 2021 
 

Attention City of Bonham Citizens,  
 
The City of Bonham is seeking letters of interest for Airport Advisory Board Members. The following 

individual requirements to be eligible to serve on a City of Bonham board or commission: 

A) Ad-Valorem taxpaying residents, business owners, citizen of the USA, renters and/or lessees of 

property within the corporate city limits of Bonham and/or 

 

B) Individuals possessing specific knowledge, skill sets or expertise that have demonstrated 

interest in the betterment of Bonham. 

All persons interested in serving on a city appointed board must do so by submitting a letter stating the 

board of interest, your reason for applying, full name and address as well as your qualifications to the 

attention of the City Secretary at 514 Chestnut Street, Bonham, Texas 75418 

 

Letter of interest must be submitted by 5:00 pm on June 10, 2021 

 

 

 
 


